
MESSAGE FROM MRS LAVELLE

Tuesday 7th July 2020

Can you believe that we are in the last two weeks of the year! A very strange Summer Term but it is

lovely that so many of our children are in school this week and next week to share in end of term 

activities. They can then all enjoy the Summer holidays and look forward to returning in September 

in their new year group classes. Following government guidance, we are expecting all pupils to return

full-time in September. I will let parents/carers have our updated Risk Assessment/Organisation 

once this is completed so you can see how we will be managing the updated social distancing 

requirements and what our Recovery/Catch-up curriculum will look like. We will also be planning an 

updated approach to Home Learning should a second lock down need to take place at any point in the

school year.

Year 6 have got an action packed last two weeks as we celebrate their time at Ouston Primary 

School and prepare to say goodbye to them as they leave for secondary school. In my final 

newsletter of the year next week I will let you know which Year 6 pupils received our end of Year 6 

awards. Plus, the final House Team totals!

Our newsletter has a Sports Day theme this week. Below you will see photos of children taking part 

in our first Sports Day at home and in school! It is lovely to see how everyone still enjoyed this 

important event in the school year and tried their best with all the different events. Well done to 

those parents who joined in too!

Have a great week,

Mrs Lavelle

STAR AWARDS

I am now awarding these each week in my Friday Assembly. Totals for Friday 26th June and Friday 

3rd July were:

23/06 - Green = 7,  Red = 5, Blue = 8, Yellow = 10

03/07 - Green = 5, Red = 3, Blue = 8, Yellow = 5



Star Awards were also awarded for Sports Day to each year group winning team. Totals were:

Red - 1, Yellow – 5, Green - 2, Blue – 1

    The new House Team Totals are now:

Red Team 121 +  9 = 130

Yellow Team 118 + 20 = 138

Green Team 104 + 14 = 118

Blue Team 94 + 17 = 111

Yellow Team are now in the lead, well done!   

SPORTS DAY PHOTOS

As you can see from the photos below, children at home and school really enjoyed our Sports Day and 

tried their very best in all of the different events. Well done everyone!
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